
BROMSGROVE DISTRICT COUNCIL

COUNCIL 25th September 2019

NOTICE OF MOTION

The following Notice of Motion has been submitted in accordance with Procedure 
Rule 10 by Councillor M. Thompson:

Council notes the Concluding Observations of the United Nations Committee on the 
Convention of the Rights of Persons with Disabilities1. 

This Council puts at the front of its agenda the rights of disabled people and the 
belief that disabled people and their carers should be supported by Central 
Government to meet the recommendations contained within the Concluding 
Observations and what it is doing to encourage / support local councils to do the 
same.

Council, working with partners such as Worcestershire County Council, will 
undertake to prepare a review on how the council meets local obligations within the 
Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities. Council will write to Boris 
Johnson for an update on what steps are being taken by Central Government to 
meet the recommendations contained within the Concluding Observations and what 
it is doing to encourage / support local councils to do the same.

1 Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities, October, 2017

http://docstore.ohchr.org/SelfServices/FilesHandler.ashx?enc=6QkG1d%2FPPRiCAqhKb7yhspCUnZhK1jU66fLQJyHIkqMIT3RDaLiqzhH8tVNxhro6S657eVNwuqlzu0xvsQUehREyYEQD%2BldQaLP31QDpRcmG35KYFtgGyAN%2BaB7cyky7

